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Dear Stakeholder, 

 

Feed-in Tariffs: Use of glycerol as a feedstock in anaerobic digestion installations 

 

We have been considering the use of glycerol (sourced as a by-product of the biodiesel 

industry) in anaerobic digestion (AD) installations supported under the Feed-in Tariff 

scheme.  

 

We are willing to consider applications for accreditation that propose to use glycerol as a 

feedstock. Each application will be considered on a case by case basis and must comply 

fully with the legislation to be accredited under the scheme. Applicants should refer to our 

guidance documents to ensure they submit a high quality application. 

 

If applicants plan to use glycerol as a feedstock they must tell us about: 

 

1. the quality of the glycerol they plan to use– ie the typical level of fossil derived 

impurities present in the glycerol and 

2. an estimate of the percentage by mass of glycerol to be added to the digester 

compared with the mass of other feedstocks. 

 

We will update our AD feedstock template to include these additional requirements.   

 

Please send any queries about these requirements to the ROOFIT team at the email 

address above. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Richard Bellingham 

Head of Feed-in Tariffs  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Email: ROOFIT@ofgem.gov.uk 

 

Date: 11 March 2015 
 

https://www.ofgem.gov.uk/environmental-programmes/feed-tariff-fit-scheme/applying-feed-tariff/roo-fit

